
​Minutes, Not Miles, From Adventure

*** when viewing on a mobile device- please scroll down and click on "view entire message" to view Buffalo
Bytes in correct formatting***

CUSTER CONNECTIONS

Custer is the place to be next week!

Monday starts the 6th Annual Custer Restaurant Week which takes place February 27-March 4. We
have 16 participating restaurants this year which is the most we’ve ever had since the event

began. Check out all the menus on our website, follow us on social media, and start making your plans
for several delicious meals next week! Be sure to get a copy of the Custer County Chronicle this week

as there is an insert with all the menus and entertainment options for the week.

Also, next week is the Custer Trade Show on Saturday, March 4th. We have a lot of great vendors
already registered, and several of them are new to this event. The admission is a free will donation to

the Civil Air Patrol, and concessions will be served throughout the day. Plus, it’s all happening during
Restaurant Week so there’s several reasons to get out of the house and enjoy the day!

*Please note that this year’s Trade Show will take place at the Custer High School located at 1645 Wildcat Lane.

Thank you to all of our great Restaurant Week Sponsors and prize donors

https://custersd.com/
https://custersd.com/


Dawn Murray
Executive Director

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS

Chamber Staff

Dawn Murray
Executive Director
dmurray@custersd.com

Jamie Dean
Administrative Assistant
jdean@custstersd.com

Fred Baumann
Information Associate
fbaumann@custersd.com

Amy Brazell
Information Associate
abrazell@custersd.com

Pat Hattervig
Information Associate
phattervig@custersd.com

2023
Board Of Directors

Amy Bailey - President
John Stahl - Vice President
Michelle Fischer - Treasurer

Amanda Allcock

Legislative Cracker Barrels Hill City & Custer

Hill City:
In the Super 8 Conference Room from

1 to 3 p.m.

·    Saturday, February 25

​
Custer:

At the Custer Senior Center from

3:30 to 5:30 p.m.

·    Saturday, February 25

Photo courtesy Travel South Dakota
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Amanda Allcock
Craig Reindl
Diane Dennis
Corey Virtue
Bobbi Schmidt
Miranda Boggs

Julie Jenniges - City Liaison
Mark Naugle - School Liaison
Lydia Austin- CSP Liaison
Leah Noem- BID Board Liaison

To have things added to Buffalo Bytes, please send to Amy: abrazell@custersd.com. Items need to be received by
Wednesdays at noon in order to be added to weekly Buffalo Bytes. Thank you!

MARK YOUR CALENDAR

February 27-March 4
6th Annual Custer Restaurant Week

At participating restaurants throughout Custer

March 4
18th Annual Custer Trade Show

Custer High School (1645 Wildcat Lane)
9am-3pm

March 16
Chamber Mixer at Lewis Realty

5pm-7pm

WEEKLY HUMOR
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CHAMBER HAPPENINGS





Reserve you space NOW

https://files.constantcontact.com/5db701af301/be6ea14a-ae5e-4548-8e9e-33e0c2741e4b.pdf?rdr=true


 
The Custer Chamber will be hosting the 9th Annual Sound of Silence Tesla Rally, May 19-



The Custer Chamber will be hosting the 9th Annual Sound of Silence Tesla Rally, May 19-
21. We are anticipating 75-100 drivers in attendance along with their passengers.  We already

have over 30 participants registered for the event and it’s still three months away.
 

This is an event that brings many people to town at a typically slower time of year, and it’s a
great opportunity to bring attention to your business. When the registrants check-in for the
event, each attendee is given a swag bag that includes information about the event and free

stuff from local businesses.
 

 If you would like to include some “swag” please contact Dawn at
dmurray@custersd.com.

 
SOME swag ideas include:

 
·    Hand sanitizer (super popular right now!)
·    Coupons/Gift Cards to your business
You could also offer a discount if they show their Tesla Rally name badge -include info
about this in the swag bag
·    Snacks with your information attached
·    Sample of your product
·    Reusable water bottles
·    Branded notebooks/notepads

 
 

Keep in mind that each driver is also given $10 in Custer Cash and they’re looking for a place
to spend it – give them a reason to spend it at YOUR business!

 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

mailto:dmurray@custersd.com


To have your business featured in our Member Spotlight, please contact Amy Brazell at abrazell@custersd.com

US Flag Pole Guy

JandJ Hospitality
Southern Hills Screen Printing

mailto:abrazell@custersd.com


Southern Hills Screen Printing
The Church at Custer

Quilted Buffalo
LJ's Recovery & Transport, LLC

AREA EVENTS











ANNOUNCEMENTS











Small Pieces Art Show Registration Form

https://files.constantcontact.com/5db701af301/bcbf162c-034a-4ebd-bd86-7a4ba6803bb0.pdf?rdr=true


NEWS FROM THE STATE



Greetings, Tourism Partners!
As we shared in previous emails, Governor Noem and the South Dakota Legislature are providing funding for another
DMO Marketing Assistance Program through the State and Local Fiscal Recovery Funds (SLFRF) as part of the
American Recovery Plan Act (ARPA).
 
Entities that may be eligible for funding under this grant program include convention and visitors bureaus, chambers of
commerce, and regional tourism associations. These entities are responsible for actively marketing their city or region
to visitors (also referred to throughout the toolkit and legal documents as Destination Marketing Organizations or
DMOs).
 
A few details to keep in mind as you consider applying:
 

Per ARPA regulations, these funds are intended to help reinvigorate and stimulate tourism within your city or
region. Therefore, these funds will be provided solely for the purpose of marketing. No other uses of the funds will
be approved.
 
The amount awarded must be in proportion to the harm or negative impact experienced in your city or region as
a result of the pandemic. More information about options for providing proof of harm can be found in the toolkit.
 
In order to apply for funding, your entity MUST be registered on SAM.gov. Please register your organization and
obtain a Unique Entity ID (formerly known as a DUNS number). This process can take up to two weeks so we
encourage you to begin this process now. To see if your entity has an active Unique Entity ID, visit
SAM.gov/search.
 
The deadline to submit applications is 5 p.m. Central Time, Friday, April 28, 2023. Other important deadlines are
provided in the toolkit.

 
If you have any questions after reading the toolkit, please don’t hesitate to reach out to Jacey Ellsworth or Calvin
Bloemendaal. Their contact information is located within the toolkit and on SDVisit.com.
 
All our best,
Jim Hagen
Secretary of Tourism

PRESS RELEASES
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February 6, 2023 – CRAZY HORSE, SD

D’DAT, a multicultural group fusing Indigenous musical traditions of the native
southwest, with jazz, funk, and hip-hop, will be performing at Crazy Horse
Memorial® on February 25, 2023, at 4:00pm.

Led by improvisational Diné trumpet artist Delbert Anderson, and consisting of
LatinX funk percussionist Nicholas Lucero, and groove bassist Mike McCluhan,
D’DAT creates cross-cultural collaboration that gives audiences an exciting and
immersive experience.
D’DAT’s contemporary Indigenous sound not only attracts listeners but also tells the stories of traditions and
personal identity.
D’DAT will be joined on-stage by Doc Native who is a Seminole and Choctaw
hip-hop artist, musician, and writer from Hollywood, Florida. Doc Native has
been nominated for and has received numerous awards for his music and
performances, including most recently Best Live Performance Video from the
2022 Native American Music Awards.

D’DAT and Doc Native come to Crazy Horse Memorial® shortly after the appearance of Git Hoan Dancers
(People of the Salmon) at the Memorial who showcase the magnificence of Tsimishian art through song, dance,
and story. Crazy Horse Memorial® protects and preserves the culture, tradition, and living heritage of all
Indigenous North American cultures, and groups like D’DAT, Doc Native, and Git Hoan Dancers encapsulate this
mission while promoting education that encourages harmony and reconciliation among all peoples.
Educators and performance groups regularly showcase their talents at Crazy Horse Memorial® throughout the
year, especially during the summer months. All programming is included with admission to the Memorial, but
seating may be limited so please arrive early.

For more information about D’DAT, featuring Doc Native, and many other Cultural Programs offered at Crazy
Horse Memorial®, please visit www.crazyhorsememorial.org, or follow The Indian Museum of North America®
on all social media platforms. You can also contact our Cultural Programs Manager, Travis Dewes, at 605-673-
4681 or
email culturalprograms@crazyhorse.org



For more information, please visit www.crazyhorsememorial.org and follow Crazy Horse Memorial® on all social
media and/or contact Amanda Allcock at 605-673-4681 or email Amanda.Allcock@crazyhorse.org.

About the Crazy Horse Memorial Foundation
The Crazy Horse Memorial Foundation’s mission is to honor, protect, and preserve the culture, traditions, and living heritage of the Indians of North
America. The Foundation fulfills its mission by continuing the progress on CRAZY HORSE MEMORIAL®, the world’s largest mountain sculpture;
acting as a repository for Native American artifacts, arts and crafts through THE INDIAN MUSEUM OF NORTH AMERICA® , and the Museum’s
Native American Educational & Cultural Center®; and by establishing and operating THE INDIAN UNIVERSITY OF NORTH AMERICA®

National Park Service 
U.S. Department of the Interior

Badlands National Park
25216 Ben Reifel Rd

Interior, SD 57750
 

605-433-5361 phone
www.nps.gov/badl

Badlands National Park News Release
For Immediate Release
Release Date: February 16, 2023
Contact:  Kris Salapek, 605-433-5230

Badlands National Park to move to cashless fee collection starting March 1, 2023.
Transition to electronic payments reduces transaction times, saves money, and improves accountability.        
Interior, SD - Beginning March 1st 2023 Badlands National park will transition to a fully cashless fee system and
only accept mobile or electronic payments for entrance and permit fees. Visitors can also purchase Badlands
National Park entrance passes in advance by going to Recreation.gov or through the Recreation.gov application.
Visitors purchasing from Recreation.gov will have a digital pass they can store on a mobile device or print out,
saving time when they arrive at the park. America the Beautiful annual and lifetime passes do still cover the cost
of entry into the park, and must be shown in conjunction with proper ID.
Entrance fees are an important source of revenue used to improve the visitor experience in national parks,
including road and facility repairs and maintenance, trail improvements, installation of accessible exhibits, visitor
and resource protection services, and more. Moving to a cashless system allows parks to be better stewards of
visitor dollars by reducing the amount of time park staff spend managing cash, increasing the amount of fee
revenue available to support critical projects and visitor services, and improving accountability and reducing risk.
More information about visiting the park can be found at our park website: Badlands National Park (U.S. National
Park Service) (nps.gov)

 
 

 
 
 

www.nps.gov
 
About the National Park Service. More than 20,000 National Park Service employees care for more than 400 parks in
the National Park System and work with communities across the nation to help preserve local history and create close-

http://www.nps.gov/gwca
https://www.nps.gov/badl/index.htm
http://www.nps.gov/


the National Park System and work with communities across the nation to help preserve local history and create close-
to-home recreational opportunities. Visit us at www.nps.gov, on Facebook www.facebook.com/nationalparkservice,
Twitter www.twitter.com/natlparkservice, and YouTube www.youtube.com/nationalparkservice.

Custer Senior Center
February Schedule

​Click here to Check out the Custer School
District Calendar for upcoming school
events! 

WEEKLY INSPIRATION
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HELP WANTED





Museum Director

Custer County Historical Society is seeking an
Executive Director to help shape the museum’s future
& increase the organization's value to the community.
The purpose of the 1881 Courthouse Museum is to



The purpose of the 1881 Courthouse Museum is to
collect, preserve, exhibit, research and publish material
for the study of history in Custer County and the
adjacent Black Hills area. Working closely with the
Board of Directors, the Museum Director oversees all
aspects of the 1881 Museum’s day to day operation.
The Museum is open to the public from May through
September. Year-round position with reduced hours
during the off-season.

For full job description
email 1881courthousemuseum@gwtc.net. EOE
605.673.2443

Trail Crew Intern Positions

For those interested or know others that might be
interested, please see the attached vacancy announcement
for Trail Crew Intern positions on the Black Hills National
Forest.

Trail Crew Position

Be sure to check out the Help Wanted section on our Website:

Our Address:
615 Washington Street

Custer, SD 57730

Phone Numbers:
605-673-2244
800-992-9818

Send Us An Email

Connect With Us

 ​  ​  ​  ​  ​  ​

Visit our website
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